
Project Update: August 2022 
 
I just have the first workshop of the project in the port of Mancora. We struggled 
making the fishers to attend, and we ended having right attendants one of whom 
was a woman. But the workshop was very positive as I managed to show them the 
acoustic alarms (that had just arrived) and got contacts on the fishers who could be 
trained to use these alarms. 
 

 

 



 


